
 

 

PPRC NEWS BRIEF 14/06/13 

 
A Team from the Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) will 

on Saturday 15
th
 June 2013 meet with Members of the All Peoples 

Congress (APC), and Key stakeholders in Mile 91 ahead of the 29
th
 June 

2013 By Election.  

The meeting is part of the Commission’s drive in preaching Political 

Tolerance and non-violence before, during and after the Bye Election. 

The meeting will also focus on the impasse between supporters of an 

independent candidate who was APC and supporters of the APC. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT 

079715283/076823955/078290609/033777627 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 
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